June 20, 2013
6:15 p.m.

Special Meeting

Adoption 2013-2014 Budget Ordinance
The Town of Pink Hill held a special meeting Thursday, June 20, 2013 at 6:15 p.m. in the town hall board room.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill, Donald King, and Marion Mitchell, Police Chief Joey Thigpen, and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.  

There were no visitors present.

Mayor Sykes welcomed everyone for coming and then opened the special meeting.  Mayor Sykes stated the purpose for the special meeting was to adopt the fiscal year 2013-2014 budget ordinance.  Mayor Sykes stated that everyone has a copy of the budget ordinance.  She stated the town is not going in the hole and that the town does not have to appropriate any money out of savings to balance the budget.  Commissioner Hill made a motion to approve the budget ordinance for 2013-2014 fiscal year.  Commissioner King seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.  

With there being no further business, Mayor Sykes adjourned the special meeting.
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